Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW:

From: tschadler@ncvmb.org <tschadler@ncvmb.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 13,2021 11:18 AM

To: Reeder, Amanda J <amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: George Hearn <ghearn@jhvglaw.com>; Keith West <keith@ncvmb.org>; Dr. Susan Bull <sbull@ncvmb.org>
Subject: Re:

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.

Amanda
The NCVMB would like to request an extension. Please let me know if you require additional documentation.

Once the dust settles | would like to schedule a meeting between you Keith George and | to clarify/revise/etc. this
language.

Thanks for your assistance.
Tod

T. Schadler DVM
Executive Director
North Carolina Veterinary Medical Board

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



